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Mission Statement: 

To “GROW” 

Grow 

Respect 

Opportunities 

Working Together 

 
 

P&C ONLINE SHOP ANNOUNCEMENT! 

 
Dear Families and Carers,  

 

At the last P&C meeting a motion was passed to build an online shop platform using Square Site. 

This site will allow the P&C to continue operating in a COVID-19 safe way.  The online P&C shop will 

include the uniform shop, creative arts program (CAPS), fundraising, volunteering, donations, P&C 

annual memberships and general contact enquiries.  

We hope that this platform will enhance access to information for families and carers when having 

interactions with the P&C. 

Moving forward the uniform shop orders and payments will only be taken via the online shop. 

Uniform shop orders will be packed Wednesday afternoon and they will be in your child's bag by 

Friday. 

We hope this reduces the work for volunteers and school office staff and improves the experience 

for families. 

If you have any questions or feedback please contact the P&C secretary via the online shop or via the 

P&C email address bps.pandc.assocaition@gmail.com 

To access the brand-new P&C shop please clink on the link is below. 

https://brooklyn-pc-association.square.site/ 

We look forward to your interactions via our new P&C online shop. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Your P&C Executive Committee 
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